
　Shintec Hozumi Co., Ltd.  will carry out renewal work for the head office 
showroom (Miyoshi City, Aichi Prefecture) during the following period.

■Renewal Work Period: 2022/4/9(Sat.)～2022/5/8(Sun.)

　During the corresponding period, it will be difficult to use or tour part of the showroom.
We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience, and thank you for your understanding.

　Also, we apologize for any troubles and inconveniences caused to our customers.
Once more we appreciate your understanding and cooperation.

　During the showroom renovation period, we also accept requests for Online Consulting 
and demonstrations (videos or actual equipment brought on-site).
When ordering, please apply from the following URL.

Online Consulting reservation
　https://www.shcl.co.jp/en/online_meeting/
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